
September 15f 1986

Dear Howard,

You did an excellent: job in shepherding
the Sanctions bill through the obstacles of the
Souse. Iappreciated both your leadership and
your commitment on this important issue.

The overwhelming approval of the compromise
Friday is a testaiaent to the superior effort you
made*

Congratulations on a job well done!

Sincerely f

Geo. W. Crockett , Jr.
Member of Congress

The Honorable Howard tfolpe
Chairman
Subcommittee on Africa
705 Bouse Annex I
U.S- House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515
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